
Department of Transportation Services (DTS)

SERVICE CHANGES
Effective August 20, 2023

Route 121 Nuuanu/Alapai Transit Center
will be discontinued.

Pali Highway will still be serviced by:

o Route 65 Honolulu/Kaneohe/Ahuimanu

o Route 66 Downtown/Kailua/Aikahi

o Route 67 Honolulu/Kailua/Waimanalo

Nuuanu Avenue will still be serviced by Route 4 Nuuanu/Punahou/McCully.

Thank you for your understanding.

TheBus routes are being evaluated and adjusted to address changes in

service demand, productivity, and resource allocation.

For comments/questions: contact the DTS at +1-808-768-8369 or thebusstop@honolulu.gov.

For schedule and route information: www.thebus.org or call +1-808-848-5555 (press 2).


